March 9, 1994

Mr, Sam Nalluswami

Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: DRAFT REPORT—CONFIRMATORY SURVEY OF THE V-1 POND SITE, BP
CHEMICALS, INC,, LIMA, OH [DOCKET NO. 040-07604]

Dear Mr. Nalluswami:

Enclosed are five copies of the subject report for your review and comment. Any comments you
may have will be incorporated into the final report.

Please do not hesitate to contact either Michele Landis at (615) 576-2908 or me at (615) 576-5073
should you have any questions,

Sincerely,

ot YU

Timothy J. Vitkus
Environmental Project Leader
Environmental Survey and
Site Assessment Program
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